
 	 

 PAYMENTS: 
Tuition payments are due on or before the first class of every month. Tuition that is not received by the second class of the month is past due and your child will not be allowed to attend class until payment is received.
We do not mail out bills, so you must come to the gym or send payment in your child’s backpack.   
 
We offer Auto Pay.  Please come to the gym to set up Auto Pay for the first payment.  
 
If your first payment for a membership is after the first class of the month, you must pay the “drop-in” for the remaining classes of the month and then start paying the monthly fee at the beginning of the following month. 
 
Please notify us if your child is dropping from our program, as a space has been reserved for your child. Auto payments will continue to be billed until membership is cancelled.

Drop-in payments must be paid upon arrival before participation in class. Advanced payments can be arranged.

All payments can be made by cash, card, or check.
 
 

WHAT TO WEAR: 
Students should wear comfortable clothing that does not restrict movement. Bare feet are best for all surfaces at our gym.  Socks can cause slipping! 
 
AFTER SCHOOL PICK-UP:
Loni Lee and Carrie McAlister must be added to your child’s emergency card at Sutter Creek Upper and Lower schools. Your child’s teacher must be notified of the day(s) that your child will be attending the gym.  

 
If your child will be returning to ELP after gym class, please notify ELP leaders of your child’s gym schedule and add the instructors to emergency cards at ELP. 
 
Please send your child to After School Gym with shoes that he or she can remove and put on by themselves. 
Please notify us if your child will be missing After School Gym and will not need to be picked up at school. We recommend that you pack your child an extra snack and/or drink for class.  They play hard and get thirsty and hungry! 
Please refer to the monthly calendar for gym closures, open gyms, special events and minimum day schedules. NOTE: On Minimum Days, after school gym gets out at 1:15. Please make arrangements to have your child picked up early on those days! 
JUST A REMINDER: 
We welcome parents and friends to watch your child’s class. We ask that you refrain from loud conversations with others or on your cell phone during instruction time.  Thanks! This limits distractions for our students. 
 
In parent participation classes, we ask that you remove your shoes and follow the gym rules. 
 
No food or drink is ever allowed on the gym floor (seating areas provided for food and drink). 
 
Younger and older siblings are welcome at the gym, but children not enrolled in classes must stay with an adult in the waiting area during class time. 

Electronics/Personal Items:
We ask that gym time is kept screen-free for our participants. Please encourage kids to leave electronics at home or in their backpacks. Personal items/toys are welcome but do have risk of getting lost or broken. 

